
Miss Greenwood: Emmie
Miss Axall: Isaac

Mrs Millington: Sophia
Miss Gregory: Emilia

Miss James: Whole of year 2
Miss Wightman: Bradley

Miss Roebuck: Zarah
Miss Beck: Seth

Mrs Hrintchuk: Sadie-Maii
Miss Marr: Corey

Mrs Spivey: Whole of year 6
Launchpad: Habib
Mrs Dove: Louie

Mrs Willets: "The Herd Farmers"

Newsletter
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This week at BPA saw Year 6 head off on their 3 day residential break to Herd
Farm. I had the pleasure of visiting them on Tuesday evening and got to hear

first hand about all of the wonderful activities they were taking part in. It was
an absolute delight to see how much they all got out of the trip and their

independence, resilience and behaviour was just incredible. A huge thank you to
the staff team who have spent so much of their own time and efforts in not

only planning the trip, but committing 3 days away from their families to
ensure it was a success.

I'd like to wish you all a wonderful May half term holiday whatever you have
planned. As we move into the final half term, the weather will no doubt

continue to get warmer. Please can I ask that you ensure children come to
school with suncream already applied and with a sun hat to keep them protected
at breaks and lunch. School uniform also very much still applies. If pupils wish to
wear shorts, this is not an issue, but they must be black/grey school style shorts,

not cycling shorts or football shorts. Have a wonderful break and we look
forward to welcoming everybody back on Monday 5th June 2023.



Friday 26th May: Training Day - school closed
W/C 29th May: Half term holiday
Monday 5th June: School reopens 

Parent notices

Sun cream
With the summer months
coming can we ask that

your child comes to school
with sun cream already

applied and a 
sun hat..  

My Child's Art 

Your child will have come home
with a leaflet/sticker with log in

details to access their royal
portrait. Please use the

username and password on the
leaflet/sticker to view this. For

every order made school will
receive 20%. Final day for

ordering is Tuesday 6th June.



This week at BPA...


